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If you are unable to attend a meeting, let Will know by 8 A.M. on the Thursday the meeting is scheduled by emailing 
wdriver@una.edu 

 

• Chairwoman Medrano reported her committee will not be meeting this week.  
XI. SHARED GOVERNANCE 

• Chairwoman Reese reported that she will be meeting with a few faculty members discussing 
parking.  

• Treasurer Statom said the IPO Committee had over 150 applications for study abroad scholarships.  
XII. OLD BUSINESS 

• There were no items for discussion in old business.  
XIII. NEW BUSINESS 

• Treasurer Requirement Bill (Bill 23-06) 
• Passed as presented. 

XIV. OPEN DISCUSSION 
• SGA Day of Service 

• SGA Advisor Jacques inquired about volunteers to coordinate the day of service.  
• W.T. McElhaney Award Nomination 

• Nominations for this award were accepted. It goes to a faculty member who has given 
great support for the St
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